# TRIANGLE ADULT SOCCER LEAGUE BOARD MEETING MINUTES Tuesday, June 3<sup>rd</sup>, 2014 at 6:30pm

**Attendance:** Sue Pail, Donna Langdon, Bill Hanckel, Zack Kaklamanos, Harry Hall, Craig Overton, Anibal Lopes, Molly Cherry, Bryan Gillespie, Jimmy Bruni, Andy Nystrom, Diego Munoz, Chuck Blatchley, Matt Waldrop,

Excused absence: Chris Nystrom, David Zabarsky, Camille Jordan,

**Unexcused absence:** Daniel Williams

Call to Order - 6:44p

Approval of Minutes - May - Unanimously Approved

#### Officer Reports

- Executive Board Report Bill Hanckel
  - o Discussing a potential new O55 division to bring back to board if makes sense
  - Captain's meeting may move to a better date
  - o Elections coming up soon
  - New player card procedure
  - o Exec Board will be reviewing by-laws and present any updates to board
- Treasurer Andy Nystrom
  - Number of Summer Heat teams is lower than expected and may impact final numbers
- Discipline & Appeals Dave Zabarsky (Sue Pail, Chris Nystrom, David Watson, Daniel Williams)
  - See attachment
  - o Referee Donna Langdon No update

## Office Report – Donna Langdon

- Summer starts next week; Donna & Camille will be giving shirts out at WRAL; Need help giving out shirts at other locations (Jimmy & Anibal volunteered)
- See attached for division winners from Spring

## **Committee Reports**

- Tournament Chuck Blatchley (Anibal Lopes, Molly Cherry, Zack Kaklamanos, Daniel Williams, Matthew Morreau, Andy Nystrom)
  - "Great little tournament" 14 teams Made \$\$ (See attached)
  - Need to start thinking about next year
  - o Was Memorial Day weekend a mistake since many people go on vacation?

#### **Old Business**

- Website
  - o Being worked on

#### **New Business**

- Friday Night Soccer
  - Did not do this past Spring since TSD is on the back burner right now
  - Would like someone to help grow the program (a coach/champion)
  - Should it be taken over as a TASL run program
  - Thinking we might take a break from this program for now since the need does not seem to be there right now
- Fall Season/Meeting
  - Should we push out to August 11<sup>th</sup> since they no longer need to pick up passes, etc. (Monday before first games)? Would like to bring in some interesting speakers. How to make sure all captains are going to be there? Idea to put agenda in email to peak interest.
  - o Ideas on location? Railhawks, The Cary, Dave & Busters, Hotel...

## Adjourn - 7:57pm

**Next Meeting(s):** July 9<sup>th</sup> @ 6:30pm at the TASL office; Aug 11<sup>th</sup> @ 6:30pm – Team Captain's Meeting location TBD